
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Thursday, February 2, 2023 4:46 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 4:11 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: jr@jrfishman.com <jr@jrfishman.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 2:55 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Price Rate Increase Filing 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/2/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00842-2023 

I received a notice from FPL that they have filed for a rate increase due to the rising prices of Natural Gas. 

In June 2022, Nat Gas Futures were at $8.30 and today they hit a low of $2.43. What are they talking about? 

Nat Gas prices have been tumbling. A Utility like FPL should be able to hedge their prices in the futures markets to 
maintain stability. 

Asking for a Rate Increase when Nat Gas prices have been in a free fall off the three year highs is ridiculous. 

Sincerely, 

JR Fishman 
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